TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
July 24, 2024

Notice is hereby given to all interested members of the public that the Board of
Directors of the Kinney County Groundwater Conservation District (the District)
will hold a public hearing for Draft Rules on August 14, 2024. The public hearing
is to discuss the District’s Draft Rules. The public hearing is scheduled at 6:00
p.m. at the Kinney County Groundwater Conservation District office at 503 South
Ann Street, Brackettville,, TX 78832.

Immediately following the public hearing will be the regular board meeting. A

copy of the Draft Rule changes and the agenda for the public hearing can be found
on the district website at www.kinneycountyged.org




NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE KINNEY
COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

August 14,2024
6:00 P.M.

The Kinney County Groundwater Conservation District (the District), will hold a public hearing

for the purpose of receiving comments on proposed additions and amendments to the Draft Rules
of the District.

The Board of Directors will take public comment on the proposed amendments to the Draft
Rules on August 14, 2024 at the District office located at 503 South Ann Street, Brackettville,

Texas. The public hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. before the regular board meeting. The agenda
is as follows:

Call to Order

Establish a quorum.

Pledge of Allegiance.

President of the Board to make comments.

Receive comments from the public on the District’s proposed Draft Rules.

Discussion of other items of interest by the Board and direction to management.
Adjourn.
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Copies of the proposed additions/amendments to the Draft Rules of the District are available at
the District office or on the District website: www.kinneycountyged.org

Written comments should be submitted to the General Manager, P.O. Box 369, Brackettville, TX
78832 or by email at kinneyh2o(@att.net by 12 p.m. or presented at the hearing.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING of the
Board of Directors of the Kinney County Groundwater Conservation District is a true and correct copy of
said Notice. Ihave posted a true and correct copy of said Notice at the District’s office, located in
Brackettville, Texas, and said Notice was posted at /. /am pm on S 457 ,2024; a true and

correct copy of said Notice was furnished to the Kinney County Clerk, in which the above named political
subdivision is located.

KINNEY COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

/; Ty
BY: Llenill. FTitdsr
Genell Hobbs, General Manager




